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GSA’s Great Lakes Region and Federal Protective Service (FPS) developed a new Occupant Emergency Plan (OEP) process.  In the past the OEP, which provides the instructions on what steps should be taken in case of an emergency or natural disaster (fire, earthquake, flood, etc.), was very cumbersome and at times difficult to implement.  The team started from scratch in developing the process for creating a new OEP.  The group developed a desk guide that will aid in developing the OEP and training the tenants, emergency response teams, and other officials.

The guide includes a glossary, web site references, helpful hints and training ideas for building tenants and emergency response teams.  The contacts for emergencies (fire department, utility companies, etc.) are now contained in an easy use database for quicker retrieval in an emergency.  The ease of this process allows appropriate security officials to develop the OEP in a shorter amount of time.

For additional information, contact Ms. Phyllis Smith at (312) 886-1777 or via e-mail at phyllis.smith@gsa.gov

